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A message from Mr Hodgson 
Typically British weather hasn’t dampened our spirits as once again, we have had lots of exciting things going on in 
and out of school this week. 

Bader Values 
Our Bader values of happiness, aiming high, determination, excellence and respect continue to be celebrated and 
rewarded. The rewards your children receive (via class dojo) will all now link to the above values and in addition to 
our celebration assembly on a Monday, children can earn ‘aiming high’ tokens towards bronze, silver and gold 
awards. We are trialling this, this term, and would encourage you to discuss the Bader values with your children to 
embed this further. This week’s Best of Bader awards go to: 
 
Jacob McKnight – Determination Louis Wardell – Respect Daniel Lithgow – Determination  
Ralphy Dollard – Aiming High  Cole Parker – Determination Maggie Raine – Aiming High 
Georgia-Mae Crossley – Determination Grace Rocke – Determination Madison Green – Happiness  
Morgan Cuthbert – Happiness  
Lincoln Carney for displaying all the #Badervalues Happiness, Aiming High, Determination, Excellence and Respect. 

Professional Development Day: School will be closed to all pupils NEXT Friday 21st June. 

Dates for your Diary 

Professional Development Day – Friday 21st June Reception Transition meetings 25th/26th June  

Year 6 leavers performance 28th June   Summer Fayre 4th July 

The Book Bus  4th July     Reception Graduation 17th July    

End of Year Reports – N to Y5 open afternoon 18th July  

School breaks up for summer Friday 19th July  

 
Read for the Stars         
This year, we have really been pushing home reading with our new initiative ‘Read for the Stars’.  
To date, we have rewarded 80% of pupils (some more than once as quite a few children have  
reached the sun twice and three times). To that end, can we ask you to make a really big effort  
between now and the end of term, to read with your child or encourage them to read aloud to  
you. Alternatively, they could find a quiet place to lose themselves in a really book book.                
Well done to Joe Norman, Jack Pearson, Lilly Lenighan, Peter Marshall, Gracie Stephenson, 
Bailey Cooper, Ebbie Fraser-Bage, Gracie Foster-Theakston, Sam Mace, Maisie Barrett, Emily Gray, Harriet Stott,  
Corey Carney-Gill, Kacey-May Lenighan  for reaching the sun this week. Well done to Jake Mylan, Melody Taylor,  
Alissa Gray, Felicity Robson, Sophie Bowstead, Ollie Clayton, Faris Ahmed, Frankie Jayne Vale, Freddie Jackson and 
Ralphy Dollard for reaching the sun a second time and a Big Well Done to Evie Bage for reaching the 
sun for the third time!  
Every child should now have reached the sun at least once and school is committed to fostering a love of reading. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

The Curriculum 
This week, members of our Science club visited the XCEL Centre in Newton Aycliffe  
where they met the astronaut, Michael Foale. 
 
Year 4 took part in ‘Snappy Proms’, alongside hundreds of other children at  
Thornaby Pavilion. There was lots of singing and performing to an enthusiastic 
audience of parents/grandparents and carers.  
 
Year 6 had yet another amazing experience by going bowling and then the cinema 
as part of their end of year treat. They have had some amazing experiences this  
year, from a residential to Hexham, visitors into school, meeting authors, to name 
just a few. 
 

Good Attendance and Punctuality = Good Learning 
The importance of being punctual and coming to school can never be 
underestimated, in terms of contributing massively to children’s learning.  

Week ending 7th June 2019 

Class % Attendance Lates 

Miss O’Keeffe &  
Miss Beckwith Reception 

72.2% 2 

Mrs Jones Y1 92.3% 0 

Miss Bryson Y1 90.4% 6 

Mrs Jatwa Y2 93.1% 4 

Mrs Mudgway Y2 95.7% 3 

Mrs Ayre Y3 92.9% 4 

Miss Ferens Y3 94.1% 0 

Miss Robson Y4 96.7% 5 

Mrs McLean Y5 95.8% 0 

Mrs Smith Y5 96.0% 2 

Miss Logan Y6 94.1% 3 

Mr Brown Y6 87.2% 5 

Attendance goal 96% 
Remember, the gates are open from 8.45am and the doors to classes close at 
8.55am when the bell sounds.  

Mathematicians of the Week is where teachers look for and choose a person in  
their class who has really shone in their maths work that week.  
Well done to:- 
Miss O’Keeffe’s Mathematician was Declan Morris  
Miss Beckwith’s Mathematician was Evie Chambers 
Mrs Jones’s Mathematician was Geordie-Joe Brown Miss Bryson’s Mathematician was Felicity Robson 
Mrs Jatwa’s Mathematician was  Alfie Finn  Mrs Mudgway’s Mathematician was Jake Watson 
Miss Ferens’s Mathematician was Keiron Carter  Mrs McLean’s Mathematician was Bobby Allison  
Miss Rider’s Mathematician was Geri Downs  Miss Logan’ Mathematician was  Mikey McMahon  
Mr Brown’s Mathematician was Corey Mack 
    
 

Have a lovely weekend! 
 
Mr Hodgson 

 

 

 

 

                             We now have  
                             1,985 followers on                                                              
t                            twitter! Can we                           

get to 2000 soon? 
@BaderPrimary 

 
Remember; please follow us on 
twitter (@BaderPrimary) for 
postings of the latest news and 
events going on in school. Also, 
check out our school website: 
http://www.bader.org.uk/ 
Here, you will find lots of useful 
information including the latest 
class and school newsletters. 
 

 

http://www.bader.org.uk/

